Nutter

Thomas A. Rockwell

Direct Line: 508-790-5440
Fax: 617-310-9277

E-mail: trockwell@nutter.com

Septembér 21,2017
81369-10

Town of Brookline
School Committee
c/o David Pollak, Chairman
333 Washington Street
5% Floor .
- Brookline, MA 02445.

Re: D. Blakely Hoar Trust Under Will

Dear Mr. Pollak:

I am pleased to enclose a check in the amount of $5,475.00 as a distribution from the
John Emery Hoar Foundation, a charitable trust created under the will of the late D. Blakely
Hoar. Under the terms of Section 16 of Mr. Hoar’s will, the enclosed sum is to be used “for the
benefit of Brookline High School”.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.
Sincerely,
Thomas A. Rockwell
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ee; Thomas P. Jalkut, Esq.
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